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Conclusions  
 
 
Participants were pleased with the organization, stated objectives, the facilitators and the 
practical activities of the workshop. The interaction level in the group of participants was 
relatively high. They did not see the transnational meeting as very beneficial, similar to the 
result of our first workshop. Out of this workshop there were some new projects and also a 
few that made new versions of the language café project that would suit their schools. The 
teachers from Fågelskolan made improvements on our existing project and started up a 
facebook page to name one change. One remark was that time was too short for some and we 
took this into consideration for the planning of the next workshop. 


